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Thought of the week next week 

I know how important it 
is to come into school 
every day by 8.45 p.m.. 

Class of the Week 

Year 2 

The friendship cup is    

presented to: 

Juanita Y6 

The best attendance award 

is presented to 

Hargreaves 100% Wilson 

100% Shakespeare 100% 

The best punctuality award  

is presented to: 

Strong Wilson Hargreaves 

Gold Awards for excellent 

presentation 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Jessica c 

Excellence Respect Equality Determination 

Resilience 
Courage Inspiration Friendship 
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Zephaniah Scott 

Anderson Leo 

Sendak Holly 

Carle Isabella 

Hargreaves Joshua 

Donaldson Elizabeth 

Ahlberg Darcie 

Wilson Edward 

Dahl Tilly 

Freedman Evangeline 

Strong Alice 

Pratchett Mohammed 

Morpurgo Jack 

Tolkien Willow 

Lewis Joshua M 

Shakespeare Demi 

Kipling Travis 

Dickens Cassie 

Star of the Week 

THE LEYS LEARNING VALUE  Spring 2  

inspiration 

Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 

(SMSC) and British Values 

On Wednesday, some of the KS1 children 
attended a Maypole Festival that was be-
ing held in school. Lots of fun was had by 

all! 

"First, we went into the hall and played 
some different games. My favourite was 
the game where you had to throw a ball 
onto a trampoline to make it bounce back 

to you. 

After we finished all of the activities, we 
went to the maypole. It was so much fun! 
First we watched some other children 
joining in and then it was our turn! We 
had to hold a ribbon by looping our fin-
gers into the hole. Then we had to skip 
around the maypole to music and this 
plaited all of the ribbons. After this, we 
learned some different dance moves and 
did some singing. It was lots of fun and I 
enjoyed learning how to dance around a 

maypole!" 

By Lily-Rose White, year 2 

This week Ahlberg class had a surprise fun 

afternoon with the rest of Year 2. Some chil-

dren talk part in Maypole dancing and others 

played on the Chromebooks and made clay 

teacups like the ones from Alice in Wonder-

land. Isabel thought that the clay was the most 

fun as she mad a tiny teacup for the mouse 

and a big one for the Mad Hatter. Ronnie liked 

the chrome books as they were allowed to 

pick any game they wanted from Purple Mash. 

Kaitlyn said that plaiting the ribbons on the 

Maypole was most fun.    
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